DOMAIN TERRACE — PROPOSED TRAFFIC CALMING

A report requesting approval for the distribution of a publicity leaflet showing proposed traffic calming
measures in Domain Terrace between Lincoln Road and Cobham Street was considered.

The Board decided that the report be considered further by its Transport Committee and that it take
into account the following suggestions:

(&) Clarification of the moratorium regarding traffic humps.
(b)  Costings of alternatives to traffic humps be obtained.
(c)  The speed trailer be sited in Domain Terrace for an appropriate period.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


